
From: cleanairtas
To: michael@michaelferguson.com
Date: 15 April 2010 12.07am

Good evening Michael,

Thank you for your time for a chat in Civic Square yesterday.

On the subject of smoke inhalation from planned burning, I am forwarding you an
attachment that should get you thinking especially when I inform you I am on these
drugs.

Can I please ask you to raise the seriousness of this matter with your Liberal colleagues
and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Thank you.

Regards,
Clive Stott


